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On 21 January 2025, Chairperson of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan  D.Gulmanova
received the credential from the Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Canada
to Turkmenistan Christopher Duggan.

On behalf of the President of Turkmenistan Serdar Berdimuhamedov, the head of the
national Parliament congratulated the Ambassador on his appointment to a responsible
position and wished him success in his work aimed at strengthening bilateral and
multilateral friendly relations and effective interstate dialogue.

During the meeting, the Ambassador was introduced with the key directions of the foreign
policy strategy of neutral Turkmenistan, as well as the programme being implemented in
our country and the structure of the National Parliament.

During the exchange of views on the prospects of bilateral cooperation, it was noted that
there are great opportunities for expanding effective cooperation in trade-economic,
cultural and humanitarian spheres.


